China Southern Airlines' 2015 Form 20-F


The Company’s Form 20-F for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2015 has been filed with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”), which can be accessed via the following link: 

http://www.sec.gov/Archives/edgar/data/1041668/000114420416096888/v437560_20f.htm
A hard copy of the Company’s complete audited annual report will be provided to any shareholder, free of charge, upon written request addressed to Company Secretary Office, China Southern Airlines Company Limited, at 278 Jichang Road, Guangzhou 510405 Guangdong Province, the Peoples Republic of China.
